
Dear Parents/Carers of children in KS2,

I am writing to inform you that we have taken the difficult decision to raise the cost of school meals.
We have kept the cost of meals at the same rate for the last 3 years but with the rise in the cost of
food, we cannot sustain it any longer.

From Monday 8th January 2024 the cost for one school dinner will be £2.60. The weekly cost will be
£13.00.

This does not apply to children who are receiving Free School Meals or children in year 2 or below.

Payments will still be made in the usual way through ParentPay, where the cost of dinner will go up
automatically to reflect this change.

Your sincerely

Naomi Grant
Head of School


